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QUARTERLY REPORT ON THE USE OF FUNDS ALLOCATED

UNDER RESOLUTION CP/RES. 831 (1342/02)

BETWEEN OCTOBER 1 AND DECEMBER 31, 2003


Department of Technology and Facilities Services
Transforming the former stacks of the Columbus Memorial Library
into a delegate room and a multi-purpose room
This document is being distributed to the permanent missions and
will be presented to the Permanent Council of the Organization.

USE OF EXCESS RESOURCES OF THE RESERVE SUBFUND FOR CAPITAL INVESTMENTS

AND TO MEET OAS MANDATES

QUARTERLY REPORT TO THE PERMANENT COUNCIL ON ACTIVITIES OF THE DEPARTMENT OF TECHNOLOGY AND FACILITIES SERVICES FOR THE PERMANENT COUNCIL FOR THE PERIOD OCTOBER 1 – SEPTEMBER 30, 2003

Permanent Council Resolution 831 (1342/02) paragraph 1d resolves to appropriate …“up to seven hundred fifty thousand dollars (US$750,000) to fund the appropriation authorized in that same resolution for transforming the former stacks of the Columbus Memorial Library into a delegate room and a multi-purpose room.”

To this end, the Department of Technology and Facilities Services is pleased to provide the Permanent Council with the following information:

Beginning Balance as of January 1, 2003:



$
750,000


Interest Earned:







$
  12,246

Amounts Spent and

Already Reported in Prior

Periods:
January – September 2003



$
165,591


Balance as of

30 September 2003



$
584,409

Expenditures for 
October – December 2003


$
129,294

Ending Balance as of  31 December 2003



$
467,361

ANNEX

Delegate’s lounge and multi-purpose room (Jose Gustavo Guerrero) in the former Columbus Memorial Library “stacks” space:

The project is now nearing completion in accordance with the design documents.  Blake Real Estate, Inc. has provided the management and general contracting services for this project in executing the architectural design of John Milner Associates.

Construction costs paid this period have been US$48,544; cabling of the new rooms for network, television and telecommunications has been US$25,347; furniture has been ordered at a cost of US$53,259; other miscellaneous costs have been incurred for US$2,143; a total of US$129,294 for this period.
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Previously reported costs were US$165,591 for a current total cost of US$294,885.
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